
Community Relations Committee 

CRC 

Meeting Notes 

February  17, 2015 

 

The February meeting of the CRC committee was held February 17th in the annex.  Those members 
present were Nancy Alexander, Gwen, Janet, Tony, Billie, and Dianne Clement.  She is interested in being 
a part of our committee, along with Rory Potter.  Rory was unable to attend this meeting, but plans to 
make our March meeting.  Those absent were Ron Gerlach, Roger Valdez, Bob Stockinger, and Pat 
Speer.   

Unfinished Business 

We discussed having a March 7th “Saturday Talk” at 2:00 p.m. at the clubhouse.  Nancy suggested the 
name of a lady who spoke at her church concerning things our community might be interested in 
learning about—such as living wills, power of attorney, and any questions concerning final 
arrangements.  Janet is going to contact her, and we will discuss this further before it is finalized. 

The Hurricane Seminar will be held possibly on June 13th at the clubhouse.  This meeting will be along 
the same agenda as they all have been.  Hopefully Home Depot will come and speak again, along with 
door prizes given by our committee.  We will also discuss this at future meetings, possibly with new 
ideas. 

The next “Saturday Talk” will be the Health Fair to be held in September.  There are several ideas to be 
discussed.  We hope to have either Walgreens or HEB  come and give the flu shots, and hopefully the 
shingle shots.   

New Business 

We are very excited that Diane Clement and Rory Potter expressed an interest in joining our committee.  
We feel like they will add much needed ideas for our community! 

Hope to see everyone at our March meeting.  It will be held March 17th (third Tuesday of each month) at 
10:00 a.m. in the annex.   

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Billie Velazquez 

 


